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Hello Glen Haven Families! 

This month the fourth graders got to join the SCB classes in P.E..  When I got to the classroom to pick them up I have 

never seen a group of 9-year-olds move so quickly.  The kids worked on both fine and gross motor skills.  They jumped over 

hurdles, played basketball, used a parachute, and played catch.  Some of the SCB students were so excited to see their “big 

kid” friends that they tried to leave with us at the end of the session.  We hope you enjoy seeing these budding friendships 

develop as much as we do! 

 

Sarah McKinley,  Brittany Petty, Blake Keats, Liz Bowen, & MaryJo Stolte 

 

 

 

 

I hope Carlos can share his love with 

everyone around because we feel a lot 

of love from him 

- Jonathan 

 

 

I wish that we could spend more time 

together, one time a month is not enough 

- Jose 
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I hope that the kids in there feel 

appreciated for who they are because 

they are very nice 

- Faith 

 

 

They are starting to talk more and 

repeat us so it feels really good that we 

are helping them learn​. 
- Darian 
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I wasn't having a really good day until I 

got to go to the Unified club, they made 

my whole day better and I love them.  

- Akina 

 

 

 

 

I wish that we could help them more but I 

feel really good about how I help now.  

- Camryn  

 

 
 

 

 


